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Martha Currie Elementary  

Message from the Admin 
In this short week, we are still jam-packed busy!  This 
coming week will be exceptionally busy.   Not only will our 
basketball teams be starting Playdays, PAC will also be 
hosting the Movie Afternoon on Friday the 28th.  As well, 
many of intermediate students will be preparing for the 
Martha Currie Science Fair.   
 
For the Science Fair on Thursday the 27th, please note that 
all families are welcome to come check it out.  The viewing 
times will be between 9:30am and 11:15am (not including 
Recess).  We hope to see a lot of you there! 
 
Tonight is the PAC’s Gr. 5-7 Dance.  We hope all students 
who attend have a lot of fun! 
 
Please remember that next Wednesday is Pink Shirt (Anti-
Bullying) Day.  All students and staff are encouraged to wear 
pink that day and remember the important rules about 
respecting each other.  We are fortunate to be in a school 
with so much diversity, so let’s use this day as another 
reminder to enjoy our similarities and celebrate our 
differences. 
 
Someone in the community is using Martha Currie’s locked 
grass field during non-school hours to play with their dogs.  
This has left holes in the field (which is a safety concern for 
our students) and feces on the grass.  Further, ours locks 
have been getting broken.  If you happen to hear who is 
involved, we are asking that you relay our request to be 
more respectful of our school property.  As well, please send 
a reminder that dogs are not allowed on school grounds. 
 
As tomorrow is a Pro-D Day, we wish our families a wonderful 
long weekend! 
 
Mr. B. Samra   and   Ms. R. Ladd 
 (Principal)        (Vice-Principal) 
 
 

 

Upcoming Events 
 
Monday 

•  
Tuesday 

•  
Wednesday 

• Pink Shirt Day 
Thursday 

• School Science Fair 
Friday 

• PAC Movie Afternoon 3-
5 pm – ToyStory4 

• Hot Lunch 
______________________ 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 March 10 

Book Swap 
 March 11 

Summative Report #2 
 March 13 

Last day before spring 
break 

 March 30 
School starts 

 
 

Just a reminder 
If your child will be absent 
from school or late, please 
call the office to advise us. 
 

ph  604-576-8551 

 

Week at a Glance ~ Feb. 24 – Feb. 28, 2020 

 



 
 

Division 21 – Coho Salmon 
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 We do a lot of communication from PAC through our hot lunch page. We would like to ask all 
parents to please sign up to receive these communications even if you do not plan to participate in 
hot lunch. This is a great way to stay informed. 
 
You will need to log into the system and create a new account. 
Please visit; 
https://marthacurrie.hotlunches.net/admin/ and use the ACCESS CODE: HOTLUNCH 
 
Once you click on the link look to the right hand side of the page there will be a log in box. At the 
bottom of the "log in" box, you will see "click here to register". 
 
Please follow the instructions to set up your new account. Once you have set up your new account, 
you can then go in and add your students. On the top menu bar, click "profile" and then click on 
"add students" 
 

We have numerous items in the lost and found again. 
Please come and take a look – you may find something  
you didn’t know was lost.  There are smaller items in  
the office as well. 

 

https://marthacurrie.hotlunches.net/admin/
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